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August 21, 2020 

 
 
For Immediate Release 

Contact:   Robert Herman 
Public Information Officer 

  (559) 733-6606 – office  
  (559) 303-8568 – cell  
 
Tulare County Office of Education Announces: 

Registration now open for TCOE’s virtual 
College Night 
Registration open through Monday, September 7 
Online event: Tuesday, September 8, 2020   
 

Registration is now open for TCOE's annual College Night. This year, the event will be virtual with 

representatives from nearly 60 colleges and universities available. Students may meet with representatives 

of their choice, but are encouraged to have questions prepared for their virtual visits. 

 

“Based on our success with virtual teacher recruitment fairs which simulate the look of a convention 

center-style event, we utilized the same technology to make College Night virtual,” said Tim Hire, Tulare 

County Superintendent of Schools. “Students and parents will enter the event through a grand lobby 

before discovering the booths of the representatives in the Exhibit Hall.” 

 

Attendees are required to register at tcoe.org/VirtualCollegeNight. Registration will remain open 

through September 7. The event will be held on Tuesday, September 8, from 5:00 until 7:00 p.m. 

Registered students may login to the event as early as 4:00 p.m. to view the virtual lobby, High School 

Hall, Exhibit Hall, and other exciting features. 
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The event will also feature breakout sessions covering financial planning, college admissions, and tips on 

preparing for college. The breakout sessions will be prerecorded and can be viewed at any time during the 

event. 

 

For more information on College Night, contact Paula Terrill at paula.terrill@tcoe.org.  
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